
Dear patient, 

I am writing to inform you that effective July 1, 2025, I will be relocating to the Dallas area and

will no longer be a provider at ENT Specialists of Austin. It has been a pleasure providing for

your health care needs over the last two years. 

I recognize the difficulty of facing the prospect of switching to a new provider. Fortunately, Dr.

Robert Nason, Dr. Lindsay Young, and Dr. Kelsey Mothersole are all very experienced and

provide exceptional care. We have worked together to make the transition for patients seamless.

To schedule your next appointment with one of the other providers within the practice, please

contact the office at (512) 346-7600 or go to our website at www.entsaustin.com.

If you decide to transfer your care to a different practice, you can access a downloadable version

of the records release form on our website and either email or fax it to our office. 

If you have any questions during this transition, please don't hesitate to contact the office.  

Thank you for trusting me as your provider, 

Alexander Hansen M.D. 

ENT Specialists of Austin, P.A. 

p: 512-346-7600

f: 512-346-7603 

http://www.entsaustin.com/



